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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 10:57 AM
To: 'haidos@gmail.com'
Subject: 975 Reaney Avenue, File No. J2020A

Hello Stevros and Olympia Haidos, 
 
You attended a legislative hearing back on August 18, 2020 which the hearing officer recommended that she will delete 
the assessment of clean up for $516 if there is no same or similar violation(s) by March 21, 2021.  The March 21, 2021 
date is in error.  The date should be March 3, 2021.  That is when the matter goes to City Council Public Hearing which I 
will check the computer to see if there are s/s violation(s).   
 
Any questions, please let me know.  Thanks! 
 
 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
O: 651-266-8585 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 


